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OFFICIAL 

South Australian Regional Bridge Upgrade 
Aldgate Creek bridge and Leslie Creek culvert, Mylor  
 
The Department for Infrastructure and 
Transport (the Department) is upgrading a 
series of bridges and culverts across regional 
South Australia to extend the life of the 
structures and improve safety for road users.  

Major works commenced at the Aldgate Creek 
bridge and Leslie Creek culvert on Strathalbyn 
Road, Mylor in September 2022.  

Works Update 
To minimise impacts on the Mylor community, a 
change in construction methodology was required 
to enable works to continue without impacting 
power supply to residents and businesses. 

As a result, the completion of the main 
construction work is now expected in June 
2023 for both locations, weather permitting.  

Works completed so far include: 
• demolition of the previous structures; 
• new culvert in place at Leslie Creek; and 
• 50% of the new bridge structure installed at 

Aldgate Creek. 
 

Works remaining include: 
• installation of the new safety barrier and bridge 

barriers at both sites; 
• installation of the remaining new bridge 

structure at Aldgate Creek; 
• new road resurfacing; and  
• new footpath installations at both sites for the 

extent of the works. 
 

Works will continue between 7am and 5pm, 
Monday to Friday and between 7am and 3pm on 
Saturdays. Temporary traffic signals and speed 
restrictions will remain in place on Strathalbyn 
Road for the duration of the projects.  
 

 
Community Engagement     
In December 2022, over 30 students from Mylor 
Primary School had the opportunity to watch the 
culvert being lifted into place at Leslie Creek. They 
also walked to Aldgate Creek bridge to view the 
construction works underway and ask the project 
team questions.   

Project team representatives also delivered a 
presentation to the class, providing an overview of 
the construction works and safety.   

The Department appreciates your co-operation 
and patience while these important works are 
undertaken. 

Further Information 
For more detail on the project or to subscribe for 
updates, please: 
• call 1300 794 880 
• email DIT.Engagement@sa.gov.au or  
• visit www.dit.sa.gov.au/SARegionalBridges   

Students from Mylor Primary School observing the culvert lift at Leslie 
Creek and interacting with the project team after the presentation. 
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